STERLING GRASS RELAYS CANCELLED DUE TO STORM DAMAGE

Unfortunately, yesterday, Monday, August 27th, strong thunderstorms carried powerful front line
winds into the Sterling area knocking down trees and power lines. Today's meet is cancelled as a
result. Put the Sterling community in your thoughts and prayers as we hope there were no
injuries. The meet will not be made up so we will have to wait and see our Sterling brothers at
the Sycamore Invitational next Tuesday.



